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Ferris hosts meeting for Tsunami relief effort ideas 

BIG RAPIDS – Members of the campus and local communities interested in generating funds for 
the Tsunami relief effort can share ideas next week at Ferris State University.  A meeting will be 
held Thursday, Jan. 13, starting at 5:30 p.m. in the Rankin Center Dome Room to discuss aiding 
victims of the Dec. 26 earthquake and Indian Ocean tsunami. 
 Ferris faculty, staff, students and local residents are invited to attend if they wish to 
contribute in any way.  Questions should be directed to Student Leadership and Activities at 591-
2606 or the Vice President for Student Affairs Office at 591-3578. 
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